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This term our topic is:    

Toys   

  

What will Year 2 be learning 

this week? 

Maths

Looking at addition of a two-digit number 

and ones. 

English 

This week we will be looking at the new 

book, ‘The Day the Crayons Quit,’ by Drew 

Daywalt. We will be looking at using the 

conjunctions and, or, but to our sentences.  

Science 

This week we will be continuing to learn 

about which materials are more suited for a 

purpose than others and investigating why. 

 

Geography  

This week we will be researching facts 

about the seven continents of the 

world.  

 

History 

This week in History we will be learning 

about toys from the Victorian era.  

Important Notices / Information 

 Please can you ensure your child’s school 

uniform and P.E kit is clearly labelled 

with their name.  

 This half term P.E days will be on 

Wednesday and Friday afternoons. 

Children will need an outdoor P.E kit. 

 The Halloween Disco will take place on 

Thursday 2nd November from 3:15 until 

4:15 pm.   

Homework 

 

 

Reading: Please read your child’s 

reading book with them at home 

and record in the reading record. 

Spelling: Please learn the spellings 

in your child’s homework book. 

Maths: Activity sheet in your child’s 

homework book. 

 


